
           
           

          
       

       
            
         

                  
           

                
           

             
            

        

Mark Chase, of Oakland, has been appointed to the 9-1-1 State 
Advisory Board. Chase has been a Business Analyst for the City 
of Palo Alto since 2020, where he held several positions 
between 2017 and 2020, including Public Safety 
Communications Manager, Lead Public Safety Dispatcher, and 

Public Safety Dispatcher. He has been a Part-Time Public Safety Dispatcher at 
various locations since 2013, including Mountain View Police Department, 
Piedmont Police Department and Belmont Police Department. Chase was a 
9-1-1 Emergency Communications Dispatcher for the City of Fremont from 2005 
to 2008. He was a Flight Attendant with United Airlines from 1998 to 2005. Chase is 
a member of the California Chapter of the National Emergency Number 
Association. He earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in History and Sociology from 
Ball State University. This position does not require Senate confirmation and there 
is no compensation. Chase is a Democrat. 


